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PUBLIC NOTICE 
BELL CANYON COMMUNITY SERVICES DISTRICT 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
PROPOSED BUDGET FOR FISCAL YEAR 2023-2024 

 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that, in accordance with Government Code section 61110, the Interim General 
Manager of the Bell Canyon Community Services District (BCCSD) has prepared a proposed final budget 
for Fiscal Year 2023-2024 (FY2023-2024), which will be considered for possible approval by the Board of 
Directors during a public hearing as provided below.  Any person may appear and be heard regarding 
any item in the final proposed budget or regarding the addition of other items. Comments regarding the 
proposed budget may be submitted in writing before the meeting or made during the hearing, which 
will take place as follows: 
 
   DATE:  July 24, 2023 

TIME:  7:00 P.M. 
LOCATION: Community Center, 30 Hackamore Lane, Bell Canyon, California 91307  

 
The General Manager’s proposed final budget for FY 2023-24 may be inspected on-line at 
https://bellcanyoncsd.ca.gov/notice-of-public-hearing-on-7-24-2023.  Requests for individual electronic 
copies may be requested by email at: gregory.mchugh@bellcanyoncsd.ca.gov. Requests for copies may 
take up to 5 business days for processing, plus any applicable USPS mailing time.  Contact Greg McHugh, 
Interim General Manager, at gregory.mchugh@bellcanyoncsd.ca.gov for further information.  


